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Carolina Power and' Light Company
/ ATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley

Senior Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering'

and Construction
P. O. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC. 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY DOCKET NO. 50-261

:This refers to the meeting conducted at your request, in the Region II Office on
August 28, 1985. This meeting was held to discuss a proposed 10 CFR 50.54(p)
change to the H. B. Robinson Physical Security Plan.=

It was our opinion that this meeting was beneficial and has provided a better
understanding of the forthcoming plan changes.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of NRC's " Rules of Practice," Title 10, Code of-
Federal _ Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the NRC's Public
Document Room.

Should you - have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

Roger D. Walker, Director
' Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures:
1. Meeting-Summary
2. Attendance List

l . w/ encl:
Cc
G P. Beatty,-Jr., Manager

Robinson Nuclear Project Department
. E. Morgan, Plant General Manager

fccw/ encl:NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of North Carolina
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ENCLOSURE 1

MEETING SUMMARY

Licensee: Carolina Power and Light Company

Facility: H. B. Robinson

License No.: DPR-23

Subject: PROPOSED REVISION TO THE PHYSICAL SECURITY PLAN

On August 29, 1985, members of the Region II staff and representatives of
Carolina Power and Light Company (CP&L) met to discuss proposed changes to the
H. B. Robinson Physical Security Plan (PSP). The changes involve integration of
a major security upgrade modification with the existing electronic intrusion
detection / access control system. The licensee has developed Chapter 9 of the PSP
which desribes the modifications and the phased integration of the systems. The
licensee's proposal was discussed and no major conflicts were identified.
Editorial clarification was suggested to enhance the clarity and inspectability
of the proposed changes during system change over. Another change was discussed
which involved the reconfiguration of a vital area barrier. The change does not
involve the redesignation of any vital equipment.
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ENCLOSURE 2

ATTENDANCE LIST
,

Carolina Power'and-Light Company

L. Williams, Security Supervisor
.

D. Quick, Project Manager, Security System Upgrade

U.S. Nuclear. Regulatory Commission

D. McGuire, Chief, Physical Security Section
0. Masnyk, Security Inspector
C. Perny, Security. Inspector
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